From: Burnham, Nicolle

To: jeanann2@aol.com; Hughey, Rosalynn; Klein, Nanci; Zenk, Jessica

Cc: Downtown West Project; Sanderfer, Larissa

Subject: RE: Revisit Google"s Development Agreement through the lens of security
Date: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 5:25:54 PM

Jean-

Thank you for bringing this forward and elevating theissue. Asyou can imagine this change in Mountain View has
prompted a number of questions from San Jose staff. We have asked Google for additional information and
clarification on why this closure of spaces would not occur in San Jose and they will provide details. One thing we
do know right now isthat the Mountain View campus has staff offices at the ground floor, making employees
vulnerable in the event of an active shooter scenario. In San Jose the ground floor space will be commercial and
retail in most locations with offices on the floors above. Asaresult, the employees would not be as vulnerable in
San Jose than asin Mountain View.

More to come on this topic, for certain. It isimportant to all of us.
-Nicolle

----- Original Message-----

From: Jean Dresden <jeanAnn2@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 3:10 PM

To: Hughey, Rosalynn <Rosalynn.Hughey @sanjoseca.gov>; Klein, Nanci <Nanci.Klein@sanjoseca.gov>;
Burnham, Nicolle <nicolle.burnham@sanj oseca.gov>; Zenk, Jessica <Jessi ca.Zenk @sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Revisit Google's Development Agreement through the lens of security

[Externa Email]

Attached is a note about Google’ s change to their Mountain View Development Agreement as part of a corporate
decision to increase security at all campuses. Please review the draft development agreement and consider what
would happen if Google implemented the same at Diridon

Thanks
Jean Dresden

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.
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